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Recommendation Letter for Raven Scott 
 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of support on behalf of Raven Scott as she seeks 
participation in the 2024 HETS Learning Technologies Leadership Academy. I have had the 
privilege of working and supervising Raven for the past three years.  
 
Raven serves as an Academic Coach at the University at Albany and she also oversees the 
Peer Assisted Student Success (PASS) Mentoring Program. Raven plays a vital role in student 
success. Which means that she must remain current and continuously explore the best 
practices to engage and support student success. 
 
Raven is interested in attending this academy in hopes to learn more about the use of 
technology in enhancing academic coaching and mentorship. Her goal is to learn how to 
utilize technology to continue to strengthen the mentor and mentee relationship and to 
learn how other school administrators are using technology-based interventions aimed at 
providing personalized coaching. 
 
I recommend Ms. Raven Scott for the HETS Learning Technologies Leadership Academy. As 
her supervisor I fully support her professional development and desire to think proactively 
about new opportunities to use technology to assist and support our diverse student 
populations and non-traditional students. 
 
Please feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen A. McNeill 
Director/Assistant Dean of Academic Progression and Success 
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